
Grain Cart Oiler Excess Oil Issue 
 

Balzer is seeing instances of excess oil from the automatic chain oiling system splashing 

into the horizontal auger clutch area.  This can cause  the clutch to slip resulting in heat 

build up.  The caliper seal may then fail.  In the short term we recommend reducing the 

amount of oil placed on the chain.  This is done by adjusting the screw on the lube minder 

system as follows: 

 

 

Please inspect the clutch area.  Remove any oil on the rotor with brake cleaner or hot 

water. 

We are working on a deflector shield to keep  this oil away from the clutch area.  We will 

do our best to get this out in a timely manner.  Also inform the operators to never open the 

grain doors more than half way prior to starting the horizontal auger.  This puts excess 

load on the clutch during start up. 
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